
Bob Gorman gave this picture to 
me at our Alumni Board Meeting 
in December. Thank you Bob! It is 
a small one at 2 and ¼ inches 
square. The back of this picture is 
annotated as follows:  
 
Heaney,  Ford 
Curran, Radar 
Mahoney, Charles O’Shea 
 
“Bear Freshmen”  C’52  
 
 
 
I would guess that C’52 means  
 
“Class of 1952” and not college’52 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Raymond Heaney,  R’56 
Peter Ford Mr. R’52 
 
Edward Curran Mr. R’52 
George Curran Mr. R’51 
 
Radar    � either a nickname, or probably misspelled 
Ronald Rader Mr. R’52 
 
Daniel Mahoney, Mr. R’51 
Vincent Mahoney, Phd Dr. R’52 
 
Charles O'Shea, Mr. R’53   � spelled out on the back, must be the right guy. 
Patrick O'Shea  R’52 � NOT Patrick, right? 
 
Are these names in the proper order, from left to right, back row, then the front row? 
How do they line up? If you can help, please send me a note at CPSmith@garlic.com  
 
Thanks, 
Chuck Smith 
 

“Thank You” to Bob Gorman for this picture!!! 

There are two Curran’s to choose from….. 
    Which one is pictured? 

Two Mahoney’s to choose from….. 

These names are OK, Right? 

After looking at the S.J.Seminary data base list of 
names, here are my guesses about these 6 guys. 


